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Greetings NFG’s,  
    As we all know, with summer here and Independence Day approaching, 

attendance seems to drop off. This is more reason for us to be putting out 
literature to help people find our groups. They are looking for someone who 
understands. Let’s be there for them. 

 



   Don’t forget to keep a list of places you have been. 
   Remember to check places you have been to before and refill as needed. 

          Always keep the Nar-Anon traditions in mind when doing outreach. 
 
 

             Check out our regional web site @ www.naranonmidwest.org 
 
 
 

Remember these are just challenges to get you going, you can do more and you can redo the old ones. 
The more you do, the more the word gets out there and others can find the help you have.  Rarely do                       
you get a response right away but in time they will come, so keep spreading the word.  Every piece of 
literature holds potential help for someone. Don’t give up on outreach. By now you should be having 
some newcomers if you have been doing the challenges. 
 
 
Any one having any problems or questions please contact the outreach committee at: 
outreachmidwest@yahoo.com 

 

  Lib
raries 

                     This month’s challenge is going to be Libraries’.  
 
There are a lot of community systems with several branches in each. If a few members take 

some brochures, & meeting lists and ask to place them in their local branch it will help spread 
the word.  

Your group might also decide to take a few copies of the latest issue of “The Serenity 
Connection” newsletter to each. It can be found on the Internet at; http://nar-
anon.org/naranon/sites/default/files/newsletter/Serenity%20Connection%202013-
06%20%281%29.pdf 

 
*While in the Library we should check to see if they carry our SESH book.  
 


